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What do Early Intervention and an Elephant have in Common? 
Submitted by Merilee McCormick

From left, back row: Michelle Davis, Sophia Urick, 
Claire McNally, Ava Mackay, Colette Cornish, 
Madeleine Singh; front row: Juliette Benazra, Maddy 
McCormick, Nicole Edwards. Photo provided 

Girl Scout troop 32149, fourth graders from Burton Valley Elementary 
School in Lafayette, teamed up with Early Intervention students ages 
3-5 for a bake sale fundraiser on February 17. The bake sale included 
gluten and dairy free treats for kids with special diets and allergies. 
The girl scouts baked the day before with the kids from Early 
Intervention and adopted an elephant from the Oakland Zoo. The 
bake sale raised $192; $40 will go to the adopted elephant 
contributing to food, care, and educational programs. The remaining 
$152 will be used for support materials for Lafayette Early 
Intervention. The girl scouts will shop from a wish list provided by 
the Early Intervention teachers. Thank you to everyone that 
participated in the success of the bake sale, supporting two 
important causes. 
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